
 

 

Temple-Greenville Police Joint Board 

Minutes of the Public Meeting 

August 5, 2019 

 

The meeting was called to order at 5:00pm by Bill Ezell.  Also attending were Maggie 

Bickford and Doug Reardon of Greenville, and Chief McTague. 

 

MINUTES: 

A motion by D. Reardon, seconded by B. Ezell to elect Maggie Bickford as chair was 

passed unanimously.   

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

 

Discussion of ongoing steam boiler problems at Police building.  Boiler is at the end of its 

useful life and should be replaced.  D. Reardon will supply a quote for replacement with 

a modern hot water system. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 

CHIEF’S REPORT: 

 

Chief McTague stated there is an ongoing difficulty in retaining officers and hiring part-

time officers because of low wages relative to other towns. 

 

Motion to adjourn, all in favor. 

 

The next meeting is scheduled for September 3 at 5:00 PM in the Greenville meeting 

room.   

 
These minutes were prepared by Vicki Moylan. 


